Executive Commissioner
Dr. Courtney N. Phillips

October 14, 2019

KIDS' CAMP-St. Philip's College
1801 MARTIN LUTHER KING DR
SAN ANTONIO, TX 78203-2027

Operation #1695774
KIDS' CAMP-St. Philip's College

Dear Randall Dawson

Child Care Licensing has received your exemption request for KIDS' CAMP-St. Philip's
College. Based on the information we reviewed, your program is exempt from HHSC
regulation under HRC §42.041(b) (18).

40 TAC §745.129-Miscellaneous Program

(2) Single Skill Program

A program that teaches a single skill, talent, ability, expertise, or proficiency is exempt from
regulation by Licensing, if the program:

«offers direct instruction for one talent, ability, expertise, or proficiency;

«does not provide other services that are not directly related to the single skill, talent, ability,
expertise, or proficiency;

einforms each parent that it is not regulated by Licensing; and

«does not advertise or represent as a regulated operation.

Changes in law require programs to inform Licensing if at any time the program no longer
meets any criterion for the exemption. HHSC may seek injunctive action and/or civil penalties
against a person who:

- Knowingly fails to meet a criterion of an exemption and engages in activities that require a
license or registration from HHSC; or

- Fails to inform HHSC of a change in status in a program that would require the program to be
licensed or registered.

" Should you decide to change your program, you must contact me to determine if the changes

will affect your exempt status. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely, _

t

WRONQ_

Child-Care Licensing
3635 SE MILITARY DR, SAN ANTONIO, TX 78223
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ERICA RIVERA
Licensing Representative
(210) 324-8918

Enclosure(s):

CC:

Child-Care Licensing
3635 SE MILITARY DR, SAN ANTONIO, TX 78223



